
Easter Competitions 2023

Dear parents & carers,
We are delighted to invite all our pupils 

and families to join in on our annual Easter competitions 
once again. 

The competition is split into 2 categories: 1 for Nursery –
P3 pupils and the other for P4–7 pupils.

As always, participation in the competition is not 
compulsory and is designed to be a fun and engaging design 
and technology activity to bring the whole family together.

Pupils in Nursery - P3 
have to create their very 

own Easter bonnet.

Pupils in P4-7 have to create 
their very own Easter egg 
design and  / or character.

Rules / Criteria:

1. Pupils are allowed to use any recycled materials they wish 
from home.
2. Pupils are allowed to receive some support from their 
family.
3. Mrs. Nicolson, Mr. Sharp and Mrs. McGarry will be 
looking for bright colours and originality when choosing the 
winners.

Completed entries should be brought to school on Friday 
31st March to showcase at our Easter Parade and the 
winners will be announced in Mrs. Nicolson’s Notes that day.

Good luck and we hope you have lots of fun together!

Kirkshaws Staff


